

Denton C.P. School Weekly Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk







25th November 2016

Dear Parents and Carers.

It has been a busy week and with December very much on the horizon, we are gearing up for Christmas - rehearsals for shows and carol concerts are in full swing!

Christmas Post

We have a brand new Christmas post-box (thank you, Miss Bashford) and so the children can start bringing in their Christmas cards from Thursday 1st December until Wednesday 14th December. Remember to write either the year group or class name on the envelope so the little elves can sort them for delivery. The post-box will be in the school hall by the PE cupboard. Post away!

School Photos

If you wish to order any photographs please make sure that the School Office has received your completed order form by Thursday 1st December at the latest.

Sports Results

Congratulations to our Year 5/6 football team, who beat Meridian 1-0 on Thursday. They played fantastically well and were an asset to the school. Read more about the match on the school website.

And finally, a big thank you to FADS for putting on a fabulous disco this week. I think it's fair to say that t was enjoyed by all!

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher